60734

June 4, 1966

Mr. J. R. Wiggins
Editor and Executive Vice President
The Washington Fost
1515 L Street, NW
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Wiscins:

Your offer is kind and controls, and I do appreciate it.
If there is snything in the enclosed communication to which you object, please edit it, or if it is longer then you had in mind, please return it for shortening.

After the long delay, I now believe the press will devote attention to this subject. I do hope The Washington Fost will contribute its editorial wisdom and influence to an effort at perspective and focus, to avoid the development of a witch hunt.

Should your own heavy commitments and your interest ever permit, I would welcome an opportunity to discuss this subject with you, including some of my more recent discoveries not in the book that I believe are of significance and those things I have done to facilitate inquiry by the press at the appropriate time.

Sincerely yours,

harold seisters